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the provision of feed to wild horses during severe winter conditions. These stakeholders are
ready and willing to support collaborative efforts, or otherwise proceed with litigation to
effectuate a change in the Ochoco Forest’s position regarding criminal prosecution. To this end,
we request a meeting to discuss the Ochoco Forest permitting a limited group of individuals to
provide supplemental feed to horses facing starvation without fear of criminal prosecution.

I hope to hear from you regarding this matter. You may contact me at
jmwhite @mwe.com or (202) 756-8694.
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Jeremy White

cc: Vicki Christiansen, Chief of the U.S. Forest Service
Glenn Casamassa, Regional Forester for the Pacific Northwest Region
George “Sonny” Perdue, Secretary of the U.S. Department of Agriculture
Stefano Mechelli, McDermott Will & Emery LLP
Nicholas Alarif, McDermott Will & Emery LLP
Calli Turner, McDermott Will & Emery LLP



